COLUMBIA PORT COMMISSION
APRIL 2020 MINUTES

PRESENT AT MEETING:
 GREG RICHARDSON, DARRON MCGUFFEE &  MONTY ADAMS, JR, 
APRIL MEETING DID NOT HAVE A QUORUM SO NO OFFICIAL ACTION WAS TAKEN BY THE COMMISSION.

ITEMS DISCUSSED DURING MEETING
LEASE OF LAND 
Greg gave a report on David Guerrero farming operation at the port,  planted the fields. Port received $10000 for first half of farmers lease.  Farmer was notified that the hemp project had fallen through.
Potential Tenant	
Greg notified the commissioner that the Hemp Company cancelled the extraction project due to the Covid pandemic.  Greg discussed that the funding of the project was from outside investors and with the health and economic crisis hitting the country now was not the time to invest in such a project.  Greg informed the commissioners that we left on good terms with the hemp company and that they were informed that the port would be willing to work with them in the future should they wish to revisit  this project.

Covid Crisis was discussed and what to do about meeting.


